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WILLIAM HUTT CANCELS OUT 

NOTE TO MEDIA:

In my news release 002-1973 dated January 11 I announced that

the famous Canadian actor William Hutt would be taking part

in this week's Festival of Death on Thursday. Unfortunately,

we received a telegram today from Mr. Hutt saying he would

not be attending. There was no explanation given by Mr. Hutt.

However, we are hopeful of engaging a Stratford Festival actor

to replace Mr. Hutt. I will keep you informed.

Richard K. Taylor
Director of Information and Special Events
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